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I have been voting in Oregon since I was 19 in 2000 and mail-in voting is a secure 

and safe way to vote. It is also an accessible way to vote for may residents. Why 

would we end this voting option when there have been no problems with it and it 

actually increases voter turnout? This is a discriminatory bill that will only serve to 

dismantle our precious democracy faster and make voting less secure and harder.   


